

STATE OF NEW JERSEY

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
P.O. BOX OO1
TRENTON
O8625
(609) 292-6000

CHRIS CHRISTIE

March 28, 2017

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the State of New Jersey, I am pleased to extend greetings to all those gathered to celebrate the first anniversary for the Center for Prevention and Counseling's C.L.E.A.R. program.

Since its inception, the Center has been fighting tirelessly to build healthy families and communities. Through the Center's Community Law Enforcement Addiction Recovery program, or C.L.E.A.R., countless individuals and families who struggle with addiction have found the support and access to treatment necessary to for them to heal. I commend the professionals, recovery coaches and all those who work on behalf C.L.E.A.R.'s mission for recognizing this urgent need and for committing their time and resources to making a positive difference in the quality of life for individuals, families and the entire Garden State.

Congratulations on this important milestone, and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Chris Christie

Governor